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13 June 2024 
 
 

CLP Power Conducts Review on Management of Power System 
 

CLP Power Hong Kong Limited (CLP Power) is conducting a detailed investigation into 

the cause of the power incident in Wong Tai Sin last night (12 June) and will submit 

the investigation report to the Government. CLP Power apologises again for the 

inconvenience caused to customers who were affected by the incident.   

 

CLP Power appreciates the concern of the Environment and Ecology Bureau (EEB) 

regarding recent power incidents, and the public expectation for a reliable power 

supply. Regarding the suggestion raised by EEB at the meeting today, CLP Power will 

set up a special working group with the Electrical and Mechanical Services Department 

to conduct a review on the management of the power system and submit a report 

within 12 months.  

 

The power system is complex and closely intertwined. A robust asset management 

and maintenance system is instrumental to a reliable power supply. CLP Power has 

been managing our assets responsibly and is committed to keeping pace with the 

times and adopting practical measures to continuously improve the reliability of 

power supply.  

 

CLP Power will strive to provide a reliable and safe power supply to the public, and will 

enhance communication with the community with a view to continuing our 

contribution to the sustainable development of Hong Kong. 
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